
                           
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
December 26, 2021 

 

WinSport announces Monday closure of ski and snowboard hill 
 
CALGARY, Alta. – WinSport announced today that the ski and snowboard hill at Canada 
Olympic Park will be closed to guests on Monday (Dec. 27, 2021), due to forecasted frigid 
temperatures.  
 
Based on the current forecast, we anticipate re-opening the hill to guests on Tuesday.  
 
The Servus Tube Park will be closed through Wednesday with a tentative re-opening date of 
Thursday (weather dependent). 
 
With changing weather conditions, guests are advised to visit winsport.ca for the latest updates. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Dale Oviatt          
Senior Manager, Communications 
WinSport       
T: 403-247-5601       
C: 403-461-9074         
E-mail: doviatt@winsport.ca 
 


